
English:  
The children will continue looking at traditional story tales. We will be 
role playing as heroes and villains and using conjunctions to extend 
sentences. We will be continuing looking at the traditional tale ‘Little 
Red Riding Hood’. 

Phonics:    
This week will be exploring the ‘o’ sound spelt with an w-a or 
qua. For example – want and squash. We will also be exploring 
the ‘er’ sound spelt with a w-or. For example – worm and 
worth. 

Maths: 
This week we will be looking at adding across 10. We will 
also be learning about subtraction, subtracting across 10, 
subtracting from a 10 and subtracting a 1 digit number from 
a 2 digit number across 10. 

Action Points: 

★ PE is on Wednesdays and Fridays, please make sure that your child has a 
full PE kit in school and that every item is named.   
★ Please keep practising your child’s narration for the Nativity at home. 

★ The children will be going on a special trip to the theatre to see a 
pantomime on Thursday 7th December. 

★ On Friday 8th December, the children will be going to church to celebrate 
Christingle. 
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Homework: 
This is sent home on Friday and needs to be returned to school 
by Tuesday please. 
 
Maths- Complete the subtraction from 10 maths sheet. 
English- Retell the story of Little Red Riding Hood in the speech 
bubbles, using conjunctions.   
Handwriting- Forming and joining the letter ‘u’. 
Spellings – Please see your child’s spelling sheet. 
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